Swift Asset Management, Inc.
dba Marvin Road Water Co.
P.O. Box 8850

Lacey, WA 98509-8850

email: swiftasset@gmail.com

Steven V. King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed is the Substitute Tariff Page, sheet 23, for General Rates surcharge UW-130290.
Please do not re-docket.

Staff may contact Steven Swift at (360) 480-3190, or email at “swiftasset@gmail.com.”

Please call or email when you need more information.

Sincerely,

Steven D. Swift, P/E.
President
Marvin Road Water Company



